
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Remembrance 
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Chicken Pox 
As you know we have a number of cases of Chicken Pox 
in Reception Class.  There is always the possibility that 
this could spread.   
 
A reminder, if you suspect your child has Chicken Pox, 
then you must keep them off school and only return 5 
days after the rash has appeared, AND when all the 
lesions have scabbed over. 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec: Jessica and Jordan 
Year 1: Annie and Tyler 
Year 2: Mia and Jacob 
Year 3: Agata and Leila 
Year 4: Tommy C and Olivia Zag 
Year 5: Joanna and Isabelle 
Year 6: Maisie and Miguel 
 

School Photographs 
Fraser Portraits are coming into school on Friday 19 
November 2021 to take individual photographs.  Once 
again this year, due to the current Covid restrictions 
only in-school sibling pictures will be taken. 
Proofs will be sent home a couple of weeks after the 
photos have been taken and orders are to be made 
directly to Fraser Portraits. 
Please ensure your child(ren) come to school in their 
full, correct uniform.  We can’t wait to see them looking 
their best! 
 

Flu Immunisation 
You received an email this week regarding the flu 
vaccines which are taking place in school on Wednesday 
24 November 2021.  Please remember to give consent 
for your child(ren) to receive this, using the link below, 
by midnight on Monday 15 November. 
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2021/wilts 
 
 

                                                       
I hope your children were able to talk to you about the Remembrance 
Liturgy in school from 10:45am – 11am yesterday.  We welcomed  
Deacon John Proctor to school to lead us in prayer and reflection as  
we prayed for all those people who have given their lives in wars of the  
past and present, as well as those who so bravely serve in the armed  
forces today. 
 
The School Council members in Yrs 3-6 also attended the service in 
Market Square at 10:50am to mark the occasion and lay a wreath in 
Remembrance. 
 

When you go home, tell them of us and say 

For your tomorrow, we gave our today. 

PSA Quiz – Change of Date 
Please note the change of date for our PSA Virtual Family 
Quiz. This will now be taking place on Friday 26 
November 2021 at 6pm.  It is just £4.00 a family to enter 
and payment can be made on School Gateway from 
Monday. Why not join us for an evening of entertainment 
with our very own Mr Sanderson hosting the event and 
taking on the role as Quizmaster. A link to the quiz will be 
sent to those who are taking part. 

 

Coffee Morning 
Our next coffee morning is going to be held at 10.00am 
on Wednesday 17 November 2021, in the school hall.  
This is a great way to meet with other parents and 
carers. Please sign in at the office, and where possible 
wear a face covering.  Thank you. 
 
 

 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2021/wilts


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 
16.11.21 ~ Y4 Class Mass (Virtual) ~ 10am (St Osmund’s Church TV) 
17.11.21 ~ Parent Coffee Morning ~ School Hall ~ 9am 
19.11.21 ~ Fraser Portraits taking Individual Photographs 
23.11.21 ~ Y3 Class Mass (Virtual) ~ 10am (St Osmund’s Church TV) 
14.11.21 ~ Virgin Care administering Nasal Flu Immunisation 
26.11.21 ~ PSA Virtual Family Quiz ~ 6pm 
29.11.21 ~ Advent Begins 
08–09.12.21 ~ Reception and KS1 Nativities 
14.12.21 ~ Key Stage 2 Carol Service – Church ~ 6pm (Provisional date) 
15.12.21 ~ Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 
17.12.21 ~ End of Term 2 @ 1.15pm 
04.01.2022 ~ Term 3 Begins 
 

                                                    
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

O God of the nations, 
as we look to that day when you will gather people 

from north and south, east and west, 
into the unity of your peaceable Kingdom, 

guide with your just and gentle wisdom all who take 
counsel 

for the nations of the world, 
that all your people may spend their days in security, 

freedom, and peace, 
through Jesus Christ, our Lord.  

Amen. 

Nativities 
Reception:   08 December at 2-3pm 
                       09 December at 10 -11am 
Key Stage 1: 09 December at 2-3pm, 6-7pm 
 
Letters with full details will be sent out nearer 
the date. 
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